
Digital Archive
International History Declassified

digitalarchive.wilsoncenter.org

September 20, 1956
Letter No. 18 from the President (Syngman Rhee) to

Secretary Byung Shik Sohn

Citation:

"Letter No. 18 from the President (Syngman Rhee) to Secretary Byung Shik Sohn",
September 20, 1956, Wilson Center Digital Archive, B-333a-051, The Korean Legation in
Vietnam, Reports from the Korean Mission to the United Nations and Republic of Korea
Embassies and Legations, Syngman Rhee Institute, Yonsei University.
https://wilson-center-digital-archive.dvincitest.com/document/120988

Summary:

President Rhee briefly responds earlier report on APACL meeting in Saigon.
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